Petersburg Mayor and Assembly Members,

I would like to be considered for the opening on the Hospital Board. I feel that I have a lot of skills and experience that can help our hospital move forward.

I previously served on the Hospital Board for 4 years (2018-2021) and would like to be involved with supporting the hospital again. The hospital is a vital part of our community and it needs to grow to provide the services required by our community.

I worked for 41 years at the Central Intelligence Agency as a computer scientist and a Senior Program Manager, leading multi-million-dollar Federal technology programs. I also have experience with commercial construction projects.

I also served in the Air National Guard and Air Force and am a veteran of the Vietnam War.

Jim Roberts
jim@mvadventures.com
907.518.4520
PO Box 1836